
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council  will conduct a public hearing at 7:00 
p.m. on Tuesday May 9, 2017 in City Hall, 105 East First St., Stewartville for the 
purpose the City of Stewartville’s Wellhead Protection Plan as required by the State of 
MN. 
 
A copy of the Wellhead Protection Plan can be obtained by contacting City Hall. 

 
 
 

 
Written or oral statements shall be considered. 
 
 
 
 
Cheryl Roeder 
City Clerk 


